
ROAD CLOSURE ON A377
START DATE  19th June 2018 for approx 10 weeks

The road closure will only affect traffic coming to us from the Crediton / Exeter direction.
Vehicles travelling on the A377 from Barnstaple will still be able to get to Eggesford Garden Centre as
the closure is after the turning over the level crossing. If you are are traveling here from the Winkleigh
direction you will also be unaffected.

If you are travelling from the Crediton / Exeter direction there are several other
routes that cars can take:
Option 1: Take the B3220 (signed to Winkleigh) at Morchard Road. Turn right after
approx 5 miles (signed to Brushford). Follow this road for 3.5 miles and you will come to
Eggesford Garden Centre on the right hand side.
Alternatively carry on along the B3220 to Winkleigh and turn right on to Eggesford Road
(opposite Mid Devon Motors) and this will bring you down to Eggesford - turn right when
you reach the T junction and you will see the garden centre immediately on the left.

Option 2: Take the turning to Lapford (next to Lapford Garage) and follow the road up
through the village for about 3 miles until you reach a T junction at the B3042. Turn left
when you reach this junction, signed to Chawleigh. This will take you down to join the
A377 at Eggesford Station so you head straight across the staggered junction to Eggesford.

There are other possible routes through Nymet Rowland - although they are a little narrow in places.

If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to call us.


